CANCELLATION NOTICE

THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE
HUMAN AFFAIRS COMMITTEE FOR THE
CITY OF SAN CLEMENTE

Tuesday, April 14, 2020
3:30 p.m.

Community Development Department
City Hall Conference Room A
910 Calle Negocio, 3rd Floor
San Clemente, California 92673

The Regular Meeting of the Human Affairs Committee of Tuesday, April 14, 2020 at
3:30 p.m. has been cancelled. Notice of the next meeting will be in accordance with the
Ralph M. Brown Act. Please check the City website for updates.
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